
October 2023

Dear friends and family,

Effective prayer is important when seeking to establish discipleship groups in new areas. On Tuesday evenings our family 
and the Dominguez family have been praying over a certain local village as we make our trek up to another village higher 
in the mountains.  On our route, we have been stopping at the town square to pray. This month, Globe Missionaries Alex 
and Candace Cooke were visiting us and taking care of their visa process and joined us on the trip.

Recently, as we had finished praying and made our way to the opposite side of town, we passed a family of four who were 
walking up a street. Luis felt the urgency to talk to this family. It turns out that they are related to people in our discipleship 
group high in the mountains. This was an answer to prayer. Please agree in prayer with us that the Lord would move on 
their hearts as only He can. God is so amazing. It brings to mind, “You and your whole house will be saved.”

This weekend, the 16-19th of October we are gearing up to host Time To Revive Team Leader Martha DeLeon and her team 
of remnant volunteers from Laredo. We have three churches scheduled to have an evening of TTR Evangelism Training as 
well as several opportunities to hit the streets of the focus village that was mentioned earlier. Another friend is bringing a 
group of college-age kids to receive the TTR training and also do some storytelling in the market on Wednesday. We are 
expecting God to move in many mighty ways. We will have photos, prayer points, and testimonies available during the 
week in our FB Group The King’s Harvest.

This will be our last physical newsletter of the year. We will have photos, 
prayer points, and testimonies from this outreach event available during 
the week in our FB Group The King’s Harvest. Our annual year-in-review 
newsletter will be coming out in November where we share in a different 
format what the Lord has been doing here in Central Mexico. Then, expect 
to get a lovely Christmas card in December. We wanted to remind you that 
if you haven’t signed up for our quarterly email newsletter, you may do so by 
contacting us at barnesmission@gmail.com.

Praise reports:  We have been praying for open hearts in some key villages. 
The Lord is answering this prayer.

Prayer Requests:  Travel safety for the TTR Team coming and going this 
month. For spiritual growth in the villages and within a local church plant 
at BE Church Pozos. This is not going to be church as usual. God is doing a 
new thing.

- The Barnes family


